THE ARGYLE NEWSLETTER





Father's Day Luau Lunch!

We are pleased to invite you to join us for a special Father's Day Luau on Sunday, June 15th at noon with polynesian dancers at 1:30pm

For residents who will be joined by guests, reservations are required. Please reserve your spot by contacting the front desk. Space is limited—so early RSVP is encouraged.

When making your reservation, please include: the number of residents and guests in your party.

RSVP deadline: Wednesday, June 11th. Residents who are not expecting guests do not need to make a reservation.

Pricing: Residents: No charge, Adult Guests: \$15, Children (ages 5–10): \$10, Children (ages 0–4): Free



June is the start of summer (in the Northern Hemisphere), officially beginning with the summer solstice — the longest day of

June's birth flowers are the rose and the honeysuckle, both symbols of love and

the year.

Juneteenth (June 19) commemorates the end of slavery in the United States and is now a federal holiday

June is Pride Month, celebrating the LGBTQ+ community and commemorating the Stonewall Uprising of 1969.

The name June comes from Juno, the Roman goddess of marriage and childbirth — which is why June is traditionally a popular wedding month.

The longest tennis match in history, lasting over 11 hours, started on June 22, 2010 at Wimbledon.

The zodiac signs for June are Gemini (May 21–June 20) and Cancer (June 21–July 22).

The first Friday in June is National Donut Day, originally started in 1938 to honor Salvation Army volunteers who served donuts to soldiers during WWI.



Monthly Resident Meeting

Q: When are we getting new Wifi Internet?

A: We've been working with Comcast to upgrade our current internet bandwidth and improve streaming capabilities. We expect the new Wi-Fi to be fully operational within the next two weeks. Once the upgrade is complete, we anticipate a significant improvement with both Wi-Fi and television connectivity.

If you experience any tech issues unrelated to Wi-Fi, please don't hesitate to reach out to Jonathan Cutler or Iyanna Scott for assistance.

Q: Can dog owners put dog wait bags in trash bin by smoking section.

A: We appreciate our responsible dog owners at The Argyle and in the neighborhood, who clean up after their pets. Waste bags can be disposed of in any trash bin, including the one near the smoking area.

Q: When will the new doors be replaced.

A: They will be working on them the week of May 26th and should be completed May 31st. When done your key fob will work after hours on the front doors, 1 set of Cloister Garden doors, the Gardens Lobby doors, the Smoking section door and the Door across the clinical suite.

At The Argyle, we proudly celebrate diversity in all its forms. Each June, we participate in the Denver Pride Parade, and this year marks our fourth year of joining this vibrant and meaningful event.

We're excited to once again bring a busload of residents to march with us and show support for a community that values love, acceptance, and unity. Pride is a celebration for everyone—not just the LGBTQ+ community—and a reminder that love truly conquers all.

We invite you to join us this year on Saturday, June 29. The bus will depart from The Argyle at 8:30 AM. Friends, family, and staff who wish to join us are welcome to meet us at Cheesman Park at 10:00 AM.

Let's celebrate together!



LAST MONTH'S HIGHLIGHTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS





Highlands Art Show

Explore creativity and culture at the Highlands Art Show on Sunday, June 8th, in one of Denver's most charming neighborhoods.

Stroll through local galleries and artisan booths featuring unique paintings, sculptures, jewelry, and more — all while enjoying live music and delicious food from nearby cafes and food trucks. Whether you're a seasoned art lover or just looking for a fun and inspiring day out, the Highlands Art Show offers a vibrant atmosphere filled with color, creativity, and community.

Sign up at the front desk to reserve your spot for this artsy adventure!



Join us for a peaceful summer escape with a picnic by Evergreen Lake on Tuesday, June 18th.

We'll enjoy scenic views, fresh mountain air, and a relaxing afternoon filled with good food and great company.

Picnic at Evergreen Lake

Bring your sunhat and appetite—lunch will be provided, and there's plenty of time to stroll, snap photos, or just unwind by the water.

Sign up at the front desk to reserve your spot for this tranquil getaway!



STAFF BIRTHDAYS

BIRTHDAYS

Linda Ramirez 06/05

Outing to the Rockies Game



Charmaine

Cordova 06/05

Howard Deibler 06/13

Linda Admire 06/12

We'll head to Coors Field on Wednesday, June 12th to see the Rockies play the Giants! Enjoy fresh air, great seats, and classic ballpark vibes. Whether you're there for the game or the Rockie Dogs, it's a summer outing worth catching!

Kayla White 06/09

Carol Armstrong 06/17

Bring your hat, wear your purple, and get ready to cheer loud! Transportation and tickets are included—just bring your team spirit!

Katrina Russaw 06/28 Robert Fuentes 06/20

Roy Jacobsen 06/19

Norma Gilkey 06/22

Sign up at the front desk to reserve your spot!